A note from Mrs Birss

A very warm welcome back to school everyone it is so good to be back and back to our learning together. I would be very grateful if you could help us with the following items:

- 1. Any Lego wheels with axels and figures
- 2. Any clean empty tins that have had a ring pull opening (It means no sharp edges)



Year 1 Class 3 Autumn1 Newsletter

Important Reminders:

Please remember to follow the staggered drop off and pick up times at school as this is to prevent too many adults on the school premises at once. As part of the risk assessment in school parents are not allowed to come up the year group steps. We have a class email as before and if there is anything you need to know I will answer via the email. Thank you for supporting us with this and keeping all our children and adults safe.

This term in class we are learning about...

Our topic for this half term will be, 'Moon Zoom'

Your child will be learning about:

Important figures in history who have been significant leaders in space exploration.

In design technology we will be making a 'moon buggy', learning about axels.

In R.E we will be learning about the importance of the bible to Christians and St Cuthbert.

Weekly reminders:

Children will need to come to school in outdoor P.E kit every Thursday. Dark jogging bottoms, white t-shirt and dark zip front top

Homework

Could all reading folders with books and yellow home reader books please be sent back to school that children had in reception.

Homework is set online in Y1. Information about this will be sent out soon.

Culture we starting week beginning 7th September

Every year group will be learning about a different country and artist.

Year 1 will be learning about Australia and aboriginal art.

We will be using the colours of the aboriginal flag in our art work, looking at design, shape and form through clay sculptures.

We will be looking at Australia on maps and globes, finding out about the countries animals and natural wonders. I am very excited about this weeks learning and I am sure the children will be telling you all about it!

